

October 5, 2021

Mr. Jeff Rinedahl Administrative Services Manager Volunteer Park Trust 105 South Main Street, Suite 235 Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Mr. Rinedahl

Rainier Beach Community Club (RBCC) supports Volunteer Park Trust's production of its Summer Series at the Volunteer Park Amphitheater, as it will showcase the new facility's capabilities, promote Volunteer Park as a city-wide destination for all and bring diverse, free professional arts performances to the greater community.

We understand that the series will also assist Volunteer Park Trust in its nonprofit mission to preserve and enhance the city and national landmark of Seattle's Volunteer Park for today and for generations to come by exposing a greater number of people to their cause, and increasing the volunteers who join their efforts to care for and improve the park for everyone.

In bringing tens of thousands of patrons to the park during its seven-event calendar, the series will have a beneficial economic impact on businesses such as restaurants, bars, cafes and night clubs not only on Capitol Hill, but also throughout its nearby under-resourced communities.

The Summer Series will especially benefit individuals living in under-resourced communities by providing live, professional music, theater and dance performances for free. We applaud its focus on booking multicultural acts that reflect the diversity of our community and artists.

RBCC provided a letter of support for the construction of the park's new amphitheater. We are proud to now support the Summer Series,

Regards,

Anne Nolan

( Nolan

Corresponding Secretary, Rainier Beach Community Club

rainierbeachcommunityclub@gmail.com